RADIO STATION P.O. Box 745, Athens, Tennessee 37303 o Phone 615 - 887 - 7291

May 6, 1977

Kelly Andrews
7016 Montauk Drive
Richmond, Virginia 23225

Dear Kelly:

Appreciate your letter of reception of WENR on Monday May 2...
and glad to say it is correct.

Our engineer, James C. Sliger was doing some work on the
transmitter and was on the air for testing.

I am enclosing a coverage map and some information on the station
for your files.

President and General Manager

“The Voice of 3-M Country”
1090 KC



